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UPCOMING EVENTS and IMPORTANT DATES 
 
s11 – 22 Sept  Swimming @ Blayney Centre Point (except Wed 13 Sept) 

13 Sept   Life Education at Lyndhurst PS 

22 Sept  LAST DAY TERM 3 

1 Oct   Daylight savings starts 

9 Oct   FIRST DAY TERM 4 

 
 

BOOK WEEK CELEBRATION 

 
Book week was amazing!  
 
I went as Hermione Granger 
from Harry Potter and I 
loved it! 
 
 I can’t wait until next year 
to go again!  
 
I think that everybody 
should go to book week 
because it was really fun 
and I really like to dress-
up for occasions like 
this! 

 
 I recommend this to everybody! 
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CWA INTERNATIONAL DAY  

Carcoar Public School students and Carcoar community were warmly welcomed to the Country Women’s 
Association, Carcoar-Mandurama Branch International Country of Study 2017; held this year at 
Mandurama Public School. 
 
Students had prepared the required tasks for the country of study, Nepal, and received glowing reports for 
their preparation and information.  
The first place awards will now go on to the State competition. 
 
Prize winners:   
Colouring of Nepalese Flag 
James Loughlin   Highly Commended 
Felicity Symons   2nd 

Coloured Scene of Nepal 
Amity-Lea Smith  1st 
Poster – ½ sheet cardboard 
Katie Bright    Equal 1st 

Poster Full sheet cardboard; Poster advertising Nepal 
Angeliki Sinadinos  Equal 1st 
Craig Symons   1st 
Henry Bright   Equal 2nd 
Stella Sinadinos  Equal 2nd 
Malaki Smith   Highly Commended 
 
Carcoar Public School also won the craft section.  Students had recreated an authentic Nepalese tradition 
of felting to make floor rugs, which is are valued traditional skills of the Nepalese people.  Students made 
cup coasters. 
 
The morning including guest speakers, John and Lois Willing, representing the Rotary Club of Orange, Day 
Break group, who shared their visit to Nepal and shed light on the people of Nepal and their everyday life; 
a very informative addition to the students’ knowledge of the country. 
 
Ms Sallyanne Priest, CWA Group International Officer together with Mrs. Lois Willing and Mrs. Kellie Oxley, 
Branch International Officer, presented prizes to the students. 
Students whose work came first will now go on to the State competition for judging along with our felted 
cup coasters. 
 
The CWA has a wonderful history in the Carcoar Mandurama community.  One of the major community 
support programs is the early learning centre in Mandurama which allows children to attend high quality 
early childhood close to home at extremely low costs. 
 
Congratulations to the Carcoar Mandurama Country Womens Association for making this day such a 
success and supporting our children in the community. 
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FAREWELL, MRS TORRES! 
 

It is with many bittersweet feelings that I announce I am leaving Carcoar Public School and indeed the 
teaching profession. Although I love teaching and inspiring a love of learning in my students, I am now 
looking forward to challenging myself in a different way professionally and am ready to make big 
changes in my career. I am also looking forward to moving to Brisbane for a lifestyle change. 
 
I have truly loved my time at Carcoar PS - the staff are the most supportive and encouraging women I 
have ever worked with, the students make me laugh every day and always strive for their best, and the 
parents are a wonderful addition to the school community. I am very proud to say that I saved the best 
til last!  
 
I will miss the wonderful staff, students and parents at Carcoar Public School, but I am also excited by 
the future. To my amazing students, never be afraid to take a leap of faith! Trust in yourself, and be 
fearless in the pursuit of your dreams. I have confidence you will all work hard to get where you want to 
go in life.  
Thanks for the memories! 
 
Warm Regards, 
Nicole Torres 
 

 
We are delighted for Mrs Torres as she embarks on a new career adventure in Brisbane! 
Mrs Torres and her husband are moving to sunny Queensland after settling in Orange for the last 7 years 
they feel it is time for a change (in climate mostly!). 
 
We have thoroughly enjoyed having Mrs Torres with us.  It is great to have teachers and staff from further 
afield to appreciate our community and for us to realise the excitement of life bigger than where you live! 
On behalf of Parents, Staff, Students, the Community of Carcoar and the Heritage Schools Mrs Torres, we 
wish you great health and happiness as you aspire to great things and continue your life- long learning 
journey.  Warmest regards from all of us at Carcoar Public School.  



SPORTING SCHOOLS – RUGBY UNION SKILLS & TOUCH GALA DAY 

We have had the pleasure of practising rugby skills with Rugby Union Coach Jarrod Simpson. 
He has enjoyed the students and their enthusiasm in taking up the challenge of learning new skills.  
They were able to put some of these skills into action at the Heritage Touch Footy Gala last Friday and had 
a great day! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

ANGE’S RIDDLE CHALLENGE 
 
Just for fun!! 
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Dear Parents and Friends, we urge you to please get on board with this great communication tool as 
Carcoar School will be using School Stream from now on to communicate such things as: 
 Permission notes 
 Newsletters 
 Absence notes  
 Individual messaging  - coming Soon to School Stream! 
 Cancellations of sporting days; and much, much, more. 

 
School Stream is: 
 Efficient, convenient and extremely easy to use. 
 Eliminates lost paperwork 
 Saves a LOT of time and resources for those students who are away and miss out on notes 
 Completely secure. 

 
Please download the app by following the instructions below: 

 
 

 



 

                                       Thank you everyone! Look how many Earn and Learn stickers we have! 
                                                            We have until 19th September – next Tuesday! 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.oatleypublicschool.nsw.edu.au/wp-content/uploads/2017/07/woolworths_earn_and_learn.jpg
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